
2018-2019 OKC Thunder season
slideshow

Thanks  for  a  great  season,
Oklahoma City Thunder!
The law firm of Phillips Murrah proudly donated $20,800* to
the Thunder Cares Foundation through our Blocks for Bucks
campaign.

Enjoy  this  slideshow  of  photos  featuring  our  in-arena
platforms signs in action! You can also enjoy a collection of
videos of Thunder blocks at our page on the Oklahoma City
Thunder  website,  located  here:
https://www.nba.com/thunder/blocksforbucks

*Our check was presented prior to tip-off of the final home
game  of  the  season,  during  which  the  Thunder  blocked  two
additional shots
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